
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
        OFFICES OF PLANNING & ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 

 
 

January 26, 2021  
 
 
 
 

Re: JANUARY 27TH PLANNING BOARD MEETING 
 
 
The Planning Board meeting scheduled for JANUARY 27TH, 2021 is hereby 
cancelled per Administration.   
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is set for February 10, 2021. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Planning Office at (716) 286-4470. 
 
   
 


